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Dear Program Participants and Families/Caregivers, 

 

Re: Pause on Reopen  

 

Community Living York South had hoped to reopen in some capacity by January 2022, however due 

to the potential spread and rapid increase of the Omicron variant, this has impacted our decision in 

continuing with the closure for everyone’s safety until further notice.  

 

At this time, we do not have a re-opening date for Community Living York South programs to return 

to in person supports and services. We assure you, we will reach out to you with any information on 

re-opening dates and what that will look like moving forward.  

 

We would like to thank the program participants and their families/caregivers who took out the time 

to complete the reopening surveys for the various CLYS programs. We assure you, your feedback 

will be crucial in helping us create a safe return to in person supports and services when the time 

comes.  

 

We know and understand how difficult the last 20 months have been for everyone. Effective January 

4th, 2022 we have made the difficult decision not to provide our online day program supports and 

services until further notice.  Due to Covid-19 staffing concerns, we have made this difficult decision 

so that we can prioritize available staffing capacity in our congregate care settings where we have 

been stretched to our limits. However, our Community Supports team will continue to provide virtual 

programs and resources and we encourage you to continue accessing our services online.  

 

Visit our website for information on our online workshops: 

https://communitylivingyorksouth.ca/newsAndEvents/events 

 

Thank you for your understanding, as we must continue to stay the course.  

 

If you have any questions please email info@communitylivingyorksouth.ca.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Community Living York South  

Re-opening Committee  

 

Thank you.  

Please stay safe and healthy. 
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